
From: jobird9@tiscali.co.uk [mailto:jobird9@tiscali.co.uk]  

Sent: 25 November 2011 14:30 
To: Highways Orders 

Subject: Footpath Extinguishment - Bishop Auckland - INFORMAL CONSULTATION 

 

 
Dear Madam 
  
Further to your recent enquiry, I must maintain my objection.  My grounds are as follows: 
  
1.  The neighbourhood consultation was very limited, and does not take into account people 
from a wider area using the paths as a short cut.  They are more pleasant than roadside 
pavements. 
  
2.  I understand that there have been problems with anti-social behaviour.  If this is so, then 
that problem should be dealt with by the police.  Closing public paths will not solve the basic 
problem, which will simply move elsewhere if this location is lost. 
  
Yours faithfully 
  
Jo Bird 
Open Spaces Society 
Local Correspondent for Teesdale & Wear Valley Districts in Co Durham 
Middle Garth 
Stainton 
Barnard Castle DL12 8RD 
tel: 01833 - 637756 
 


